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Dear Go player, organizer and Go minded people, 

In March 2015 the next European Youth Go Championship will be organized in The 

Netherlands. We spread this news to as many people as we know; this is why you receive 

this newsletter by email. We hope you will get enthusiastic about joining the event as a 

participant or make a start and organize your national team. 

Butterfly logo 

The butterfly is an animal of symbolizing personal transformation. We hope to think we 

contribute to this effect in a good way to teach Go to our children. Go opens their minds and 

learns them to think in different ways. 

To test the skills of our Go playing youth we organize the European Youth Championships. 

For the year 2015 the Dutch Go association volunteered to organize the event. We hope to 

welcome many talented and enthusiastic young contestants. 

Venue 

We found a nice holiday resort at the sea near the town Zandvoort. Swimming in the sea will 

be no option (unless you are a die-hard). Fortunately the resort offers the indoor 

recreational center called Beach Factory; leisure and activities for all. We will rent cottages 

were you can stay during the event. Details about the venue and accommodation you will 

find on our website. 
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The Championships 

Remember the period from March 12 to March 15 2015. The championships will take place 

in this period.  

There will be three groups: under 12, under 16 and under 20 years of age. Winners of each 

age category can call themselves European Champion for a year. The tournament will be 

played in the Business Center of the Center Parcs Beachhotel Zandvoort (next to the resort). 

Champions can take part in the Word Youth Go Championships or the Globus Cup when they 

meet the criteria. 

Website 

The website of the EYGC will be updated on a regular basis. At this moment not all 

information is available at the website. Please don’t hesitate to contact us if you need 

additional information. 

 

Hope to see you at the championships! 

Yours sincerely 

Organizing committee of the EYGC 2015 
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